THOMAS LAURSEN, the new World Bank Country Manager for Poland 
and the Baltic Countries 
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As the new Country Manager for Poland and the Baltic Countries, Thomas Laursen will be responsible for leading the World Bank's dialogue with the Polish Government on a broad range of policy issues and the World Bank's engagement in the countries. He will be managing the World Bank's current work program and ongoing portfolio and will be responsible for the management of the local World Bank Office. 
Mr. Laursen has already served four years as the World Bank’s Lead Economist for Central Europe and the Baltic Countries working from Warsaw, leading the Bank’s economic work in the region and supporting Bank operations. One of his major achievements was the initiation of a series of regular Regional Economic Reports and Public Finance Studies as well as the coordination of rapid turnaround Public Expenditure Reviews in Latvia and Slovakia.
Prior to joining the World Bank in 2002, Mr. Laursen worked from 1992 for the International Monetary Fund in Washington DC, working on Latin America, Central Europe, and Russia. From 1995 – 1997, he served as the IMF Resident Representative in Jamaica. Between 1988 and 1992, he was an Economist with the Danish Central Bank.
Mr. Laursen holds a PhD in Economics from the University of Aarhus.
Mr. Laursen speaks several languages including English, Spanish, French, German and intermediate Polish. He is married and has three children. In his free time, he enjoys hiking in the mountains, skiing, sailing, and tennis. He also enjoys coaching children soccer.
A detailed resume’ of Mr. Laursen can be obtained upon request.
